



## World Book Day 2022 - Update

25th February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Due to our Year 5 pupils visiting Waterstones on Thursday 3rd March, we did not feel it was suitable for them to travel on public transport and attend the shop wearing their pyjamas. Therefore, on Thursday 3rd March, pupils can come into school dressed up as their favourite book character, this is not compulsory. Please do not feel that you must purchase a costume for this, be as inventive and creative as you can be by using things you already have at home, keeping the cost and expense down.

We would still love to see your potato character creations, so please bring them in on this day. For anyone who brings in a decorated potato character they will be awarded with 20 dojos! We are hoping to make a potato character gallery for the children to see in the dinner hall.



Thank you for all your support,

*IMilward* 

Miss Milward, English Lead











